
 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ELIJAH PERRY PARK SOIL REMEDIATION 
9th & Ferry Avenue, Camden, New Jersey 

 

For additional questions or information, please contact: 
Mayor’s Office of Constituent Services, 856-757-7200, Mayor@camdennj.gov  

Olivette Simpson, Camden Redevelopment Agency, olsimpso@camdennj.gov 

Jennifer Taylor, BRS, Inc., jtaylor@brsinc.com  
 

This work was made possible with funding 
from the City of Camden, CRA, US EPA, and 
NJDEP 

Starting June 30, 2025 
Soil Remediation and Tree Replanting 

NOTIFICATION OF PARTIAL PARK AND SIDEWALK CLOSURES 

 

SITE WORK: 
• Remediation of the Elijah Perry Park 

triangle area starting June 30, 2025 
• Three-week work period  
• Excavation and disposal of 

contaminated soils 
• Newly planted trees suited for the 

site size and conditions 
• Basketball court will be closed during 

construction 

Road Closure on 9th Street and sidewalk 
closures will be employed to facilitate 
the work and ensure the safety of the 
public 
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